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  The Security Development Lifecycle Michael
Howard,Steve Lipner,2006 Your customers demand and
deserve better security and privacy in their
software. This book is the first to detail a
rigorous, proven methodology that measurably
minimizes security bugs--the Security Development
Lifecycle (SDL). In this long-awaited book,
security experts Michael Howard and Steve Lipner
from the Microsoft Security Engineering Team guide
you through each stage of the SDL--from education
and design to testing and post-release. You get
their first-hand insights, best practices, a
practical history of the SDL, and lessons to help
you implement the SDL in any development
organization. Discover how to: Use a streamlined
risk-analysis process to find security design
issues before code is committed Apply secure-
coding best practices and a proven testing process
Conduct a final security review before a product
ships Arm customers with prescriptive guidance to
configure and deploy your product more securely
Establish a plan to respond to new security
vulnerabilities Integrate security discipline into
agile methods and processes, such as Extreme
Programming and Scrum Includes a CD featuring: A
six-part security class video conducted by the
authors and other Microsoft security experts
Sample SDL documents and fuzz testing tool PLUS--
Get book updates on the Web. For customers who
purchase an ebook version of this title,
instructions for downloading the CD files can be
found in the ebook.
  IBM FileNet P8 Platform and Architecture Wei-
Dong Jackie Zhu,2011
  Writing Secure Code Michael Howard,David
LeBlanc,2003 Covers topics such as the importance
of secure systems, threat modeling, canonical
representation issues, solving database input,
denial-of-service attacks, and security code
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reviews and checklists.
  Windows Internals David A. Solomon,Mark E.
Russinovich,Alex Ionescu,2009-06-17 See how the
core components of the Windows operating system
work behind the scenes—guided by a team of
internationally renowned internals experts. Fully
updated for Windows Server(R) 2008 and Windows
Vista(R), this classic guide delivers key
architectural insights on system design,
debugging, performance, and support—along with
hands-on experiments to experience Windows
internal behavior firsthand. Delve inside Windows
architecture and internals: Understand how the
core system and management mechanisms work—from
the object manager to services to the registry
Explore internal system data structures using
tools like the kernel debugger Grasp the
scheduler's priority and CPU placement algorithms
Go inside the Windows security model to see how it
authorizes access to data Understand how Windows
manages physical and virtual memory Tour the
Windows networking stack from top to
bottom—including APIs, protocol drivers, and
network adapter drivers Troubleshoot file-system
access problems and system boot problems Learn how
to analyze crashes
  Windows Embedded CE 6.0 Fundamentals Stanislav
Pavlov,Pavel Belevsky,2008 Help drive the next
wave of smart, connected devices. Guided by two
experts on Windows Embedded CE, you'll examine the
core architecture, tools, and techniques that
streamline the development process--and help get
your ideas to market faster. Discover how to:
Install the development environment and toolset
Apply the device-planning practices that help
optimize development time and resources Exploit
the unified build system, including batch file and
console utilities Use--or create--board support
packages for hardware-specific code Dig into
driver infrastructure, classes, and development
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processes Design and configure a custom run-time
image Test and verify devices with the Windows
Embedded CE Test Kit Create an SDK to extend your
application to third-party developers
  Penetration Testing Georgia Weidman,2014-06-14
Penetration testers simulate cyber attacks to find
security weaknesses in networks, operating
systems, and applications. Information security
experts worldwide use penetration techniques to
evaluate enterprise defenses. In Penetration
Testing, security expert, researcher, and trainer
Georgia Weidman introduces you to the core skills
and techniques that every pentester needs. Using a
virtual machine–based lab that includes Kali Linux
and vulnerable operating systems, you’ll run
through a series of practical lessons with tools
like Wireshark, Nmap, and Burp Suite. As you
follow along with the labs and launch attacks,
you’ll experience the key stages of an actual
assessment—including information gathering,
finding exploitable vulnerabilities, gaining
access to systems, post exploitation, and more.
Learn how to: –Crack passwords and wireless
network keys with brute-forcing and wordlists
–Test web applications for vulnerabilities –Use
the Metasploit Framework to launch exploits and
write your own Metasploit modules –Automate
social-engineering attacks –Bypass antivirus
software –Turn access to one machine into total
control of the enterprise in the post exploitation
phase You’ll even explore writing your own
exploits. Then it’s on to mobile hacking—Weidman’s
particular area of research—with her tool, the
Smartphone Pentest Framework. With its collection
of hands-on lessons that cover key tools and
strategies, Penetration Testing is the
introduction that every aspiring hacker needs.
  Comprehensive VB .NET Debugging Mark
Pearce,2008-01-01 Pearce's book is specifically
about debugging in the programming language VB.NET
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for every application type, from Windows Forms to
ASP.NET to XML Web services.
  A Practical Guide to Video and Audio Compression
Cliff Wootton,2005-04-28 Learn all about Codecs--
how they work, as well as design and
implementation with this comprehensive, easy-to-
use guide to compression. After reading this book,
you will be able to prepare and distribute
professional audio and video on any platform
including streamed to the web, broadcast on-air,
stored in PVRs, Burned onto CD-ROMs or DVDs,
delivered by broadband, or viewed in Kiosk
applications, PDA devices, and mobile phones.
  Windows 2000 Performance Guide Mark
Friedman,Odysseas Pentakalos,2002 For repairing
performance loss or maximizing current potential,
this guide aims to provide the information and
conceptual framework that will enable readers to
be performance experts. Includes information on
processor performance, application profiling and
hardware considerations.
  PNG Greg Roelofs,1999 From a senior researcher
who helped design the PNG image format comes a
guide that focuses on implementing PNG with the
libpng C library and discusses improvements, such
as gamma correction and the standard color spaces
for precise reproduction of image colors on a wide
range of systems.
  Linux Dictionary Binh Nguyen, This document is
designed to be a resource for those Linux users
wishing to seek clarification on Linux/UNIX/POSIX
related terms and jargon. At approximately 24000
definitions and two thousand pages it is one of
the largest Linux related dictionaries currently
available. Due to the rapid rate at which new
terms are being created it has been decided that
this will be an active project. We welcome input
into the content of this document. At this moment
in time half yearly updates are being envisaged.
Please note that if you wish to find a 'Computer
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Dictionary' then see the 'Computer Dictionary
Project' at http://computerdictionary.tsf.org.za/
Searchable databases exist at locations such as:
http://www.swpearl.com/eng/scripts/dictionary/
(SWP) Sun Wah-PearL Linux Training and Development
Centre is a centre of the Hong Kong Polytechnic
University, established in 2000. Presently SWP is
delivering professional grade Linux and related
Open Source Software (OSS) technology training and
consultant service in Hong Kong. SWP has an
ambitious aim to promote the use of Linux and
related Open Source Software (OSS) and Standards.
The vendor independent positioning of SWP has been
very well perceived by the market. Throughout the
last couple of years, SWP becomes the Top Leading
OSS training and service provider in Hong Kong.
http://www.geona.com/dictionary?b= Geona, operated
by Gold Vision Communications, is a new powerful
search engine and internet directory, delivering
quick and relevant results on almost any topic or
subject you can imagine. The term Geona is an
Italian and Hebrew name, meaning wisdom,
exaltation, pride or majesty. We use our own
database of spidered web sites and the Open
Directory database, the same database which powers
the core directory services for the Web's largest
and most popular search engines and portals. Geona
is spidering all domains listed in the non-adult
part of the Open Directory and millions of
additional sites of general interest to maintain a
fulltext index of highly relevant web sites.
http://www.linuxdig.com/documents/dictionary.php
LINUXDIG.COM, Yours News and Resource Site,
LinuxDig.com was started in May 2001 as a hobby
site with the original intention of getting the
RFC's online and becoming an Open Source software
link/download site. But since that time the site
has evolved to become a RFC distribution site,
linux news site and a locally written technology
news site (with bad grammer :)) with focus on
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Linux while also containing articles about
anything and everything we find interesting in the
computer world. LinuxDig.Com contains about 20,000
documents and this number is growing everyday!
http://linux.about.com/library/glossary/blglossary
.htm Each month more than 20 million people visit
About.com. Whether it be home repair and
decorating ideas, recipes, movie trailers, or car
buying tips, our Guides offer practical advice and
solutions for every day life. Wherever you land on
the new About.com, you'll find other content that
is relevant to your interests. If you're looking
for How To advice on planning to re-finish your
deck, we'll also show you the tools you need to
get the job done. If you've been to About before,
we'll show you the latest updates, so you don't
see the same thing twice. No matter where you are
on About.com, or how you got here, you'll always
find content that is relevant to your needs.
Should you wish to possess your own localised
searcheable version please make use of the
available dict, http://www.dict.org/ version at
the Linux Documentation Project home page,
http://www.tldp.org/ The author has decided to
leave it up to readers to determine how to install
and run it on their specific systems. An
alternative form of the dictionary is available
at:
http://elibrary.fultus.com/covers/technical/linux/
guides/Linux-Dictionary/cover.html Fultus
Corporation helps writers and companies to
publish, promote, market, and sell books and
eBooks. Fultus combines traditional self-
publishing practices with modern technology to
produce paperback and hardcover print-on-demand
(POD) books and electronic books (eBooks). Fultus
publishes works (fiction, non-fiction, science
fiction, mystery, ...) by both published and
unpublished authors. We enable you to self-publish
easily and cost-effectively, creating your book as
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a print-ready paperback or hardcover POD book or
as an electronic book (eBook) in multiple eBook's
formats. You retain all rights to your work. We
provide distribution to bookstores worldwide. And
all at a fraction of the cost of traditional
publishing. We also offer corporate publishing
solutions that enable businesses to produce and
deliver manuals and documentation more efficiently
and economically. Our use of electronic delivery
and print-on-demand technologies reduces printed
inventory and saves time. Please inform the author
as to whether you would like to create a database
or an alternative form of the dictionary so that
he can include you in this list. Also note that
the author considers breaches of copyright to be
extremely serious. He will pursue all claims to
the fullest extent of the law.
  Citrix XenDesktop Implementation Gareth R.
James,2010-10-29 Citrix XenDesktop Implementation
explores the implementation of Citrix XenDesktop,
a virtual desktop infrastructure solution. After
introducing the desktop virtualization, the book
discusses the installation of a desktop delivery
controller through advanced XenDesktop Client
Settings. This book briefly discusses the work of
desktop delivery controller mechanisms followed by
its installation process, integration process of
XenDesktop with Microsoft Active Directory, and
the configuration of the desktop delivery
controller. It then examines the process of
installing the virtual desktop onto the server
infrastructure, and it follows the installation
and integration onto Xen Server, Hyper-V, and
VMware hypervisors. Furthermore, it discusses the
advanced configuration settings. The book covers
the installation of the Citrix Provisioning Server
and its fundamental configuration. It also
explores the configuration of Citrix XenApp for
Application provisioning, the integration of
virtual applications, and the implementation of
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virtual profiles into the virtual desktop. The
book concludes by explaining the advanced
XenDesktop client settings on audio, video, and
peripherals. Ideal one-stop handbook for
implementing a Citrix XenDesktop virtual desktop
solution Includes all technical details required
for you to evaluate how Citrix XenDesktop would
integrate into your existing environment Covers
integration with VMware ESX/vSphere, Microsoft
Hyper-V including System Center Virtual Machine
Manager (SCVMM) and Citrix XenServer
  Pervasive Computing Handbook Uwe Hansmann,Lothar
Merk,Martin S. Nicklous,Thomas Stober,2013-04-17
This book is a guide for the world of Pervasive
Computing. It describes a new class of computing
devices which are becoming omnipresent in every
day life. They make information access and
processing easily available for everyone from
anywhere at any time. Mobility, wireless
connectivity, di- versity, and ease-of-use are the
magic keywords of Pervasive Computing. The book
covers these front-end devices as well as their
operating systems and the back-end infrastructure
which integrate these pervasive components into a
seamless IT world. A strong emphasis is placed on
the underlying technologies and standards applied
when building up pervasive solutions. These
fundamental topics include commonly used terms
such as XML, WAP, UMTS, GPRS, Bluetooth, Jini,
transcoding, and cryptography, to mention just a
few. Besides a comprehensive state-of-the-art
description of the Pervasive Computing technology
itself, this book gives an overview of today's
real-life applications and accompanying service
offerings. M-Commerce, e-Business, networked home,
travel, and finance are exciting examples of
applied Pervasive Computing.
  Digital Content Creation Rae Earnshaw,John
Vince,2012-12-06 The very word digital has
acquired a status that far exceeds its humble
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dictionary definition. Even the prefix digital,
when associ ated with familiar sectors such as
radio, television, photography and
telecommunications, has reinvented these
industries, and provided a unique opportunity to
refresh them with new start-up companies,
equipment, personnel, training and working
practices - all of which are vital to modern
national and international economies. The last
century was a period in which new media stimulated
new job opportunities, and in many cases created
totally new sectors: video competed with film, CDs
transformed LPs, and computer graphics threatened
traditional graphic design sectors. Today, even
the need for a physical medium is in question. The
virtual digital domain allows the capture,
processing, transmission, storage, retrieval and
display of text, images, audio and animation
without familiar materials such as paper,
celluloid, magnetic tape and plastic. But moving
from these media to the digital domain intro duces
all sorts of problems, such as the conversion of
analog archives, multimedia databases, content-
based retrieval and the design of new content that
exploits the benefits offered by digital systems.
It is this issue of digital content creation that
we address in this book. Authors from around the
world were invited to comment on different aspects
of digital content creation, and their
contributions form the 23 chapters of this volume.
  Dictionary of Computer and Internet Terms John
C. Rigdon,2016-08-25 This dictionary contains over
32,000 terms that are specific to Computers and
the Internet. Each term includes a definition /
description. With more than 750 pages, this
dictionary is one of the most comprehensive
resources available.Terms relate to applications,
commands, functions, operating systems, image
processing and networking.No other dictionary of
computing terms even comes close to the breadth of
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this one. It is designed to be used by everyone
from the novice seeking the most basic information
... to the mainframe systems programmer and MIS
professional looking for sophisticated and hard-
to-find information that's not available in most
reference books. It's all here in one
indispensable reference source. * artificial
intelligence. * computer-integrated manufacturing*
data communication* databases* distributed data
processing* fiber optics* fundamental terms* local
area networks* multimedia* office automation* open
systems interconnection* peripheral equipment*
personal computing* processing units* programming*
system development* text processing This
dictionary is ideal not only for students of
computing but for those studying the related
fields of Information Technology, mathematics,
physics, media communications, electronic
engineering, and natural sciences.We also publish
a companion volume (Vol.2) of Computer Acronyms
and Abbreviations with an additional 4,500 terms.
Volume 2 also includes a section on file name
extensions showing the most commonly used
extensions and their association with various
software systems.This dictionary is available in
more than 100 languages. See our website for
pricing and
availability.http://www.wordsrus.info/catalog/comp
uter_dictionary.html
  Hack Proofing Your Web Applications
Syngress,2001-06-18 From the authors of the
bestselling Hack Proofing Your Network! OPEC,
Amazon, Yahoo! and E-bay: If these large, well-
established and security-conscious web sites have
problems, how can anyone be safe? How can any
programmer expect to develop web applications that
are secure? Hack Proofing Your Web Applications is
the only book specifically written for application
developers and webmasters who write programs that
are used on web sites. It covers Java
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applications, XML, ColdFusion, and other database
applications. Most hacking books focus on catching
the hackers once they've entered the site; this
one shows programmers how to design tight code
that will deter hackers from the word go. Comes
with up-to-the-minute web based support and a CD-
ROM containing source codes and sample testing
programs Unique approach: Unlike most hacking
books this one is written for the application
developer to help them build less vulnerable
programs
  Software Reuse: Methods, Techniques, and Tools
Jan Bosch,Charles C. Krueger,2004-06-25 This book
constitutes the refereed proceedings of the 8th
International Conference on Software Reuse,
ICSR-8, held in Madrid, Spain in July 2004. The 28
revised full papers presented were carefully
reviewed and selected from numerous submissions.
The papers are organized in topical sections on
software variability: requirements; testing
reusable software; feature modeling; aspect-
oriented software development; component and
service development; code level reuse; libraries,
classification, and retrieval; model-based
approaches; transformation and generation; and
requirements.
  Visual Basic for Electronics Engineering
Applications Vincent Himpe,2006 Intended for those
people who want to control existing or self-built
hardware from their computer. This book shows you
advanced things like: using tools like Debug to
find hardware addresses, setting up remote
communication using TCP/IP and UDP sockets and
even writing your own internet servers.
  Windows Internals Mark E. Russinovich,David A.
Solomon,Alex Ionescu,2012-03-15 Delve inside
Windows architecture and internals—and see how
core components work behind the scenes. Led by
three renowned internals experts, this classic
guide is fully updated for Windows 7 and Windows
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Server 2008 R2—and now presents its coverage in
two volumes. As always, you get critical insider
perspectives on how Windows operates. And through
hands-on experiments, you’ll experience its
internal behavior firsthand—knowledge you can
apply to improve application design, debugging,
system performance, and support. In Part 1, you
will: Understand how core system and management
mechanisms work—including the object manager,
synchronization, Wow64, Hyper-V, and the registry
Examine the data structures and activities behind
processes, threads, and jobs Go inside the Windows
security model to see how it manages access,
auditing, and authorization Explore the Windows
networking stack from top to bottom—including
APIs, BranchCache, protocol and NDIS drivers, and
layered services Dig into internals hands-on using
the kernel debugger, performance monitor, and
other tools
  Direct3d ShaderX Wolfgang F. Engel,2002 Focusing
on Direct3D 8.x, this book shows a wide array of
specialized vertex and pixel shader programming
tricks from industry experts.
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